
 
 

 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! 
 
   
 
VW CLUB                24 January 2018 
  
 
 
 
Dear VW CLUB    
    
Thank you for the genuine attitude of your spirit of GIVING, in committing to raise funds to the value of R6000 for 
Animal Welfare.  
 
With deep appreciation and a huge THANK YOU, to all members of the VW Club for being part of the positive change 
so desperately needed in animal welfare today. Without Corporate and Public support and donations, we would not 
be able to be the voice, for those without a voice, thereby giving unwanted, abused, geriatric and abandoned dogs, 
the second chance to a happy and better quality of life.      
 
 
Thanking you for your efforts and time in making your fund-raising campaign for Animal Welfare such a success.    
 
 
 
Warm Regards  
Nicholas and Estelle Meldau  
and The Woodrock Team                
 
 
 
 
 
 


